
Road work to cause delays on
Hwy. 50 near Shingle Springs
Caltrans will be working on Highway 50 in the Shingle Springs
area between April 20 and May 14, which will cause traffic
delays.

Crews will be building a $1.6 million wildlife
under  crossing  between  Greenstone  Road  and  El
Dorado Road.

Expect delays to range from 20 to 50 minutes.

Motorists can expect lane closures:

Westbound  on  Highway  50  from  7pm  to  9am,  Friday  through
Sunday, April 20–30.

Eastbound on Highway 50 from 6pm to 8am, Saturday through
Monday, May 5–14.

This schedule is subject to change without notification due to
weather conditions and contractor discretion.
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